
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject History Date: 5.11.21 

 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

I hope you have all had a relaxing half term and have enjoyed spending some family 

time together. 

It was lovely to chat to so many of you over Teams and share your child’s/children’s 

progress with you. If we did not manage to meet I will contact, you next week to 

arrange a convenient time for us both.  

 

This week we have started our new top EMPERORS AND EMPIRES. It is a history 

topic based on the Roman empire.  

 

Curriculum:  

During topic work we have looked at the Roman empire timeline, and ordered he 

significant dates, whilst understanding the term BC and AD. With Yr3 we have used 

pictures of artefacts that would be found in a museum to introduce the topic. Later 

this month we will look at real Roman artefacts and complete lots of exciting work 

relating to our Roman finds. 

In English we are studying biographies and following a cold write about a member of 

our family we shall develop the skills to write a biography about a Roman emperor.  

In Maths we have started a new unit on Addition and Subtraction. We have been 

looking at adding 4 digits using a number line and the column addition method. 

 
HOMEWORK:    

This week’s homework is to complete a timeline of an adult family member. The children 

need to include significant (great importance and worthy of attention) events on the 

timeline. Please take care with your work! 

I have also given the children a new list of Statutory spelling with the words highlighted 

that they need to learn in the next two weeks. Finally, we have talked about reading at home 

and I have asked the children to write in their work diaries every time they read. I would 

also like you to hear your child read out loud at least once a week and also write/ sign their 

work diary. Soon all the teachers will be giving certificates out to children who read at 

home, so this will get everyone use to recording their reads.   

 

Please either write in your Homework book or stick the typed version in your book. 

Homework is marked as a whole class on Friday, so please try and send it in on time. 

 

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 



To be returned by:    20.10.21 

 


